2017
Chili Challenge

to benefit the

Hubbard County Food Shelf

presented by the
Park Rapids Enterprise

The challenge will be held at the
Park Rapids American Legion on March 8th from 11am to 1pm.

HC COLA has participated for the past 4 years and has won
the “Peoples’ Choice” plaque 3 times while collecting almost
$10,000 in donations to provide much needed food assistance
for residents throughout Hubbard County.

In 2017 HC COLA’s entry will be...
“Frostbite Fighter Chili”
Theora Goodrich and Mike VanGuilder are partnering on this year’s
challenge. Want to join them in the fun? Give Theora a call at
(218) 652-3130.

Last year alone HC COLA members and friends donated
$2,054. This event is part of HC COLA’s community
involvement and supports a very worthy cause.

Please support our community with your donation.
Bring a check to our February meeting or mail to Theora:
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COLA Theora Goodrich
28933 State 87
Nevis, MN 56467

Write your check to: Hubbard County Food Shelf
and then write HC COLA on the memo line.




